
 

     
 
DATE:                     January 13, 2025 
 
TO:  Monica Jarrett, Water Resources Utility Design Engineer 
 
FROM:  Marjorie Manzanares, MWBE Construction Project Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for the Mitchell WTP Residuals and Emerging 

Contaminants CMAR Project-Phase 1  
 
The M/WBE Office has reviewed the documentation submitted for Pre-Construction Services for 
the Mitchell WTP Residuals and Emerging Contaminants Construction Manager at Risk 
(CMAR) Project to determine compliance with the M/WBE Program Plan. Respondents to the 
request for proposal were eligible to receive up to ten points for M/WBE participation. 
 
Haskell was selected as the CMAR and will provide Phase 1 Pre-Construction Services for a 
total amount of $2,720,034.00. The firm committed to subcontract 23.17% to the following 
M/WBE firms:  
 

 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes 
including subcontractor replacement; the Department and Prime Contractor must contact the 
M/WBE Office for approval, before making any such changes or substitutions. 
 
Thank you 
MM 
 
Cc: Gwen Carter, MWBE Office 

Certification Firm Name County Description of Work Contract 
Value 

Utilization 
Percentage 

 
MBE 

 
Cate Services & 

Construction, LLC 

 
Durham 

VE & Constructability 
Review of the Maintenance & 

Admin. Building 

 
$492,640.00 

 
18.11% 

 
MBE 

 
McCant’s LLC 

 
Guilford 

Bid Package Development 
and 

Community/Subcontractor 
Outreach 

 
$56,200.00 

 
2.07% 

 
WBE 

 
Taylor Engineering & 

Consulting, PLLC 

 
Guilford 

VE & Constructability 
Review of the Process 

Mechanical Work 

 
$81,400.00 

 
2.99% 


